
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Wednesday, September 15, 2010 7:36 AM
'Isaac Kincaid'
scontreras@sesi-nm.com
RE: Range SCB 23-19 Injection Facility

Isaac,

As discussed, there are safety concerns to be taken into consideration when excavating near an active product line. In 

cases where a release impacts material around such a line, OCD would request the operator to obtain input from the 

pipeline operator as to what materials can be safely removed around the area of the line.

Mtfce fcr&ttfver

NMOCD DISTRICT 2 
.1301. W. GRAND AVE.
ARTES1A. NM 88210 
575-748-1283 EXT.108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Isaac Kincaid [mailto:ikincaid@sesi-nm.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2010 7:33 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: scontreras@sesi-nm.com 
Subject: Range SCB 23-19 Injection Facility

This letter is in regards to our conversation on September 14, 2010 regarding the Range SCB 23-19 Injection Facility. In 
that conversation it was stated that due to Centreion Pipeline is on the east side of release area approximately 25’ from 
the end, that it will be okay to excavate the first foot of soils and transport to disposal facility and 4’ west of line. West of 
the pipeline will continue being excavated to a depth of 4’bgs with a 20-mil liner installed. Once liner is installed the entire 
excavation area will be backfilled.

If you would please reply,

Thank You,

Isaac Kincaid
Safety and Environmental Solutions
575-390-8841
ikincaid@sesi-nm.com

Mr. Bratcher,
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